
 ApplyTexas Deployment Updates
 

ApplyTexas Partners, 

 

As part of our ongoing commitment to enhance the functionality and user

experience of ApplyTexas, we are pleased to announce we will be implementing

several important updates today. Below are the details of the updates and the

scheduled maintenance window. 

 

Thursday’s deployment update aims to address the following issues: 
 

EDI: 

Addressing issues with EDI not populating the essay response for some

institutions. 

Applicant Portal Enhancements: 

Updating the language around application fees to further emphasize it may

not be applicable to all applications and that it must be paid outside the

ApplyTexas platform. 

Updating language shown on completed applications on the dashboard to

indicate that a student should check with the school for specific next steps.

Updating Exam date fields to not allow partially completed dates.

Including a "Message from the School" field on the Application Details page.



Requiring previous college history information for Graduate, International

Graduate, Transfer, International Transfer, and Visiting Student application

types.

Enabling transfer and undergraduate (2-year) applicants to include advanced

certifications information in their application. 

Counselor Portal Enhancements: 

Updating the download option to allow Counselors and District Counselors to

download all applications of students affiliated to their schools. 

Admin Portal Enhancements: 

Updating Parent/Guardian information from code to description text on the

emergency contact information. 

Maintenance Window: Please be advised ApplyTexas will be unavailable during

our scheduled maintenance window from 7-11:59 p.m. CT on Thursday, August 8. 

 

Thank you for your continued partnership and commitment to improving

ApplyTexas.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

The ApplyTexas Team 

 

 

Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board, 1801 Congress Ave, Suite 12.200, Austin, Texas
78701, United States

Unsubscribe Manage preferences

https://hs-5256511.s.hubspotemail.net/email-unsubscribe/email?languagePreference=en&checkSubscriptions=all&d=TV6nr7Y4MtkW5nllqj87G28MW8_Kvz052N02TW4RB-lr1Ddf5zW4wr-qk1dbKHwW3LxcdH3V2PbdW8r1TTX8GJrM4W5kdcMJ4VVMP5W4KCQDj2GBrycW6yvr5r8v75QsW5dxJcj7X3-0PW1N8N3V4Sx8NYW4966k_32yh7TW2CKmN57mV8G8W9fP_Bh53ZRPFW9klH2B7Dr0FbW5rYQnz77sF9hW88M4fJ2HLqZ4W6-tSPt2PDfMzW6XmrT153BZCXW4p6XDh14gpKhW4Xwz4P8lyDJlW394zsR7Fxp_sW5n47Jh7Q8XH-W8r-hnF4GNQWD24j3&isTest=true&v=4&utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_OEXlNKll8IA3lnQG-rTsbP2u2uPD-hMIsCPtUQLhtr5bMQs_44As1qjdEZ-uyOV3eU8wt
https://hs-5256511.s.hubspotemail.net/email-unsubscribe/email?languagePreference=en&d=TV6nr7Xt6k9N19CmKDh-nH_W1zsstb2tqRTrW3RXrN73l7N_dW7B11kB2SBGVkW37M2LK5bN-tGW49m3Pm4f0C44W5s30H28x4tZlW76Qt3n4fxX3qW71VmK41lzymSW8rk9x_15ZKvzN5FZ-Jvw5tZRN8-v0Dwv22H5W794y-12KbCZCW7Y0hTp1d4hByW6fj2BS4w0lbxW2_mq6C2mYsLDW52NPkS6gJhwFVGRpc28482F7W6XYJKs9lKh5SN3xcRNz8RjvSN4wSM92XrnZ5W1jW7xn6JhXVcW3p8Rw84Ls9-0W3cb1_k4rtL5K1v3&isTest=true&v=4&utm_source=hs_email&utm_medium=email&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-_OEXlNKll8IA3lnQG-rTsbP2u2uPD-hMIsCPtUQLhtr5bMQs_44As1qjdEZ-uyOV3eU8wt

